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Greetings BFC!

Check out what's happening locally and beyond!
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(Please click the links next to it)
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Here are other upcoming events:

(Please click the events for more details)

Beginning of the Real Love in Dating Book Club Sat Sept Sept 25th 9am

Authentic Self Seminar w/ Noah Ross Sept 25th 12:30 - 2:30

Subregion 1 Pastor Summit Sept 25 at East Garden

NJ Young Unificationist Ministry is having an in person gathering Sept 29th from 6 PM

We will be having our first BFC Date Night on Fri October 1st from 6 - 9 pm

Peace Blessing and CheonBo Registration Blessing Oct 2nd

Women’s Federation Luncheon Oct 3rd, contact Kathy Ross for more

information (kathrynross82@ gmail,com)

Cheonbo Induction Ceremony Oct 9th

Next Matching Handbook Book Club Sat Sept 18th at 9am

Svynergy Climate Action Oct 16th




Announcements:

« We have a new way to tithe now on the website called Zelle. Zelle is a platform that
makes it easy to send money electronically directly from your bank. This is a great
way to make tithing more convenient while also reducing fees! Check it out on our

website. belvederefamily,com/donations/

« BFC is looking for a new Sunday School Director! If you are feeling called to serve

our community in this way, please contact Pastor Justin.
« Up and Coming will be having its first in person kick off on October 9th!

« We are launching a new way to contribute to God’s providence called Date Night! If

you are interested please fill out this form: forms,gle/fgSngFL9IE3BYmMoA9 We are

also looking for volunteers for child care and cooking. If you are interested please



contact Pastor Justin (okamotomiak@ gmail,com)

« We are looking for a new home for Griz, the White House cat. If you are interested

please contact Taka.



Community Stories:

In this segment we share stories and testimonies from the community. If you have a story

that you’d like to share please send it to chiakihagiwara@ gmail,com as well as pictures if

you have them.



If you enjoy the BFC newsletter and want to stay updated

about the community, please contribute by donating to BFC.
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Visit and support our sister organizations and events.



